
The President’s 
Focused Learner

 Program 

About PFL

The President's Focused Learner

(PFL) Program assists students

in navigating various resources

at Kennesaw State University

and provides unique

opportunities for students to

succeed academically and

socially! PFL students learn a

wide variety of strategies for

success and get to know fellow

students who are going through

similar college experiences.

How We 
Help

Individual Success Sessions

Workshops

Social Events 

Peer-to-Peer Mentorship 



advising.kennesaw.edu/pfl

pfl@kennesaw.edu

How was I selected for the PFL Program?

Can I join the program if I wasn't selected?

What are the participation requirements?

Where can I learn more?

 Participation is flexible! Students are not required to meet any

specific participation requirements. PFL students receive workshop

and event opportunities, newsletters, access to a D2L resource page,

and much more. We welcome students to participate in any PFL

offerings that are of interest.  

 Absolutely! All KSU students are able to join the PFL Program.

Please email pfl@kennesaw.edu if you’re interested in joining. 

 A list of incoming students is provided to the PFL Program by

the Academic Affairs leadership team. Students are added to

the program based on the provided list.

To learn more, please visit the President’s

Focused Learner Program website.

For additional questions, please email

pfl@kennesaw.edu. PFL staff members are

happy to answer any questions.

Connect
With Us

@pfl_ksu 


